
 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  MCWD Board of Managers 

From:  James Wisker 

Date:  November 20, 2014 

Re:  Presbyterian Homes - Wayzata Bay Center:  Partnership Discussion 

Purpose: 

At the November 20, 2014, Meeting of the MCWD Board of Managers, staff will provide an 

overview, and facilitate preliminary discussion, of partnership opportunities with Presbyterian 

Homes, within the Wayzata Bay redevelopment site (see attached map). 

 

 

If there are questions in advance of the meeting, please contact:  James Wisker at 952-641-4509. 
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